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To: Mary Mickelsen, Executive Secretary of the University Senate 
Cc: Prabhas Moghe, EVPAA 
Subject: Administration’s Response to USGC Report on Charge S-1904 
 
Dear Mary, 
  
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of the University Senate’s report and resolution on Charge S-1904: 
Review of Proposed Resolution on Rutgers’ Faculty Councils Inclusion in the University Policy 
Library.  Please thank the members of the University Structure and Governance Committee for their 
efforts in studying this matter. 
  
Upon consultation with the chancellors and with Executive Vice President Moghe, I express my full 
support for this change and am instructing my administration to commence the process of formally 
acknowledging the Faculty Councils in the University Policy Library as soon as possible. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jonathan Holloway 
President & University Professor 
 
 


